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Docket No. 50-244 t'Ov peg
Dr. Robert C. Mecredy
Vice President, Ginna Nuclear Production
Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Dear Dr. Mecredy:

SUBJECT: RE(UALIFICATION PROGRAM INSPECTION — GINNA INSPECTION REPORT

50-244/94-23

This letter transmits the findings of an inspection of licensed operator
requalification training conducted by J. Stewart and K. Erickson from
October 3 to 7, 1994, at the R. E. Ginna Nuclear Power Plant. The inspection
was conducted to verify that the Ginna requalification program for licensed
operators ensured safe power plant operation by adequately evaluating how well
individual operators and crews have mastered training and performance
objectives. The inspection findings were based on observations of activities,
interviews, document reviews, and were discussed with J. Widay and other
members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Overall, the licensed operator training and requalification programs were
determined to be very good. A review of recent operational performance shows
that the training and requalification programs have been effective in ensuring
continued safe operation of the facility.
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and its enclosure will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required, but should you have any questions
regarding this inspection, please contact me at 610-337-5211.

Sincerely,

Glenn W. Meyer, Chief
BWR and PWR Sections
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Inspection Report No. 50-244/94-23
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Dr. Robert C. Mecredy
NOV 1 1994

cc w/encl:
R. Smith, Senior Vice President, Production and Engineering
Central Records (5 copies)
Director, Energy and Water Division
State of New York, Department of Law
N. Reynolds, Esquire
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
K. Abraham, PAO (2)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee

bcc w/encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurr ences)
J. Wiggins, DRS

W. Lazarus, DRP
D. Lew, DRP
M. Oprendek, DRP
T. Mendiola, NRR
OL Facility File
DRS File

bcc w/encl (VIA E-NAIL):
A. Johnson, PM, NRR
W. Dean, OEDO

W. Butler, NRR

M. Shannon, ILPB
M. Campion, ORA
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